RE: Contract Development

Heather Armstrong
Mon 3/20/2023 10:02 AM

To: Lindsey Daugherty <daughertyl@mendocinocounty.org>;Joy Beeler
<beelerj@mendocinocounty.org>;Karen Lovato <lovatok@mendocinocounty.org>

Hello Team,

Below | have input the original email regarding what this contract development is for.

From: Victor Kogler <vkogler@cibhs.org=

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 3:09 AM

To: Heather Armstrong <armstrongh@mendocinocounty.org=

Cc: YOR California <YORCalifornia@ahpnet.com=

Subject: YOR California Motice of Award - Mendocino County BehavioralHealth

\"Q"V;

YOR CALIFORNIA

California Youth Opicid Response

To: Jenine Miller, Psv.D.
Mendocino County Behavioral Health

Congratulations! Your proposal to build capacity for the provision of services for youth
and voung adults with substance use disorders related to opioids and/or stimulants has

been selected for funding.
The amount of the award is $50,000.

We want to schedule contract discussions with grantees starting later this week. In the
next dav or two, we will be sending a Doodle poll to set the dates and times for these

meetings.

Should vou have anv questions, please reach out to the YOR California team at
YORCalifornia@ahpnet.com.

Thank you,





